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This is an un needed bill.  This bill is redundant. This bill further causes OregonFFL’s 

to pay a large ‘fee’ to sell firearms. This bill does nothing but put another burden on 

DOJ. They will not be able to inspect all FFL’s as instructed. The federal licensing is 

plenty enough and has worked well in Oregon.  

This bill will further make it harder for LAW abiding citizens and LAW abiding gun 

dealers to buy and sell guns. 

Another way for the State of Oregon to keep LAW abiding citizens from there 2nd 

Amendment Rights! 

Vote no! 


